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Lee Board of County Commissioners provided update on efforts following Hurricane Helene 
 
Fort Myers, FL, Oct. 1, 2024 – Lee County staff updated the Lee Board of County Commissioners on 
efforts following Hurricane Helene during Tuesday’s regularly scheduled board meeting. 
 
The 33-minute update can be viewed here:  https://youtu.be/rtq7LG1pzVU 
 
After an introduction from Lee County Manager Dave Harner, the following Administrative Team members 
provided updates: 

• Assistant County Manager Christine Brady – updated efforts for Public Safety, Solid Waste, Parks 
& Recreation and Community Engagement. 

• Assistant County Manager Marc Mora – Community Development, Utilities and Natural 
Resources. 

• Assistant County Manager Robert Codie – Facilities & Construction Management, Transit 
(LeeTran) and Human & Veteran Services. 

• County Manager Harner – Department of Transportation. 
 
Throughout the update, various staff members addressed commissioners’ questions. 
 
For the most up-to-date information related to Hurricane Helene cleanup and recovery efforts in Lee 
County, visit www.leegov.com/storrm.  
 
To receive updates from Lee County Government, sign up for the newsletter here: 
www.leegov.com/resources/newsletters. Follow Lee County Government on 
Facebook, www.facebook.com/leecountyflbocc. 
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